
LCHC Minutes May 13, 2025 

 

The LCHC met at the First Presbyterian Church in Llano at 4:00pm on May 13, 2025. The 
meeting was called to order by Chairperson, Virginia Walker. Those in attendance were: 

Becky Widner, Nancy Daniel, Stanley Miller, and Virginia Walker. 

Minutes for the March meeting were read and accepted. 

In Margaret Wilkinson’s absence, Virginia gave the treasurer’s report. We have a balance of 
$3228.92. 

Renee Smathers sent in her resignation as a board member and secretary. She has family 
matters now that take most of her time with her mother. Becky Wilder took the minutes for 
this meeting. 

Ida Nell Schuessler has agreed to membership to take Renee’s place as a representative for 
Valley Spring. Her application for appointment will be sent to the commissioners.  

Another possible new member is Cristele Richins to take John Hallowell’s place as a 
representative from Kingsland. Cristele is a volunteer with the Llano County Historical 
Museum and is very knowledgeable about Llano history and particularly some of the old 
homes.  

The historical homes book is coming along. We have 12 homes currently and looking for 
more. There was an article in the Llano newspaper about our project. 

There was discussion regarding the directors and officers liability insurance. We have a new 
quote that Virginia will present to Judge Cunningham.  

Heritage Days was discussed. Virginia will meet with Brittany at the Barrel House about 
having our dinner there. She is meeting on Friday, May 16 at 10:00 a.m. The museum will  pay 
for the entertainment for Friday evening. The museum will will be selling hot dogs on 
Saturday.  

There was discussion about changing our meeting time. Our next meeting will be Tuesday, 
September 9 at 10:00 a.m. 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:39pm. 

Respectfully submitted 

Becky Widner 


